
 
 

SIS/STC/031/2016-2017           June 13, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

SCIENCE PHOTO CONTEST:  LET YOUR CLICKS SPEAK SCIENCE 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that Science Club is organizing a Photo Contest for the students of Gr. 6 to 12.  Theme: 

Capturing the beauty of Science. Participants should submit a photograph (A5 size) along with a caption and 

a description of maximum 200 words in an A4 size sheet. The photo should depict any scientific phenomenon, 

natural life or any setting in the field of Science. The last day of submission is on September 14th.    

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 
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